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Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents and carers, 

This week Class 1 have had a fantastic visit to Sandal                                                  
Beat Woods to identify and find out more about the                                             
plants and animals that live there. They enjoyed lots of                                                         
interesting activities including den building and making                                                     
their own Stick Men. The children can learn so much                                                     
from hands on experiences outside and Miss Miller is                                                     
busy developing our outdoor area so that we can offer                                                                               
all children more of these exciting opportunities next                                                  
year.     

Class 1 have also been thinking about reducing the                                                       
amount of food waste we have in school and think that                                                       
composting will be a great way to do this. They have                                                     
put composting bins on the playground to collect waste                                                       
from our fruit snacks and have made posters to remind                                                    
us to use them.  

The weather forecast for next week looks fabulous so                                                
don’t forget water bottles and sun hats so that we get                                                
out and enjoy the sun safely.                                                                                                                     

Enjoy the weekend,  

Miss Stothard 

                                                                                 

 

   

UPCOMING DATES 

Tuesday 29th April 9am – 
Class 4 Family Learning 

Thursday 1st May – Class 2 
visit to Yorkshire Wildlife Park 

Monday 5th May – May Day 
Bank Holiday 

W/B 12th May – Y6 SATs week 

Monday 19th May – Class 4 
Maths event visit to Gulliver’s 
Valley 

Tuesday 13th May – F2 Farm 
visit 

Tuesday 20th May – F1 Farm 
Visit 

Tuesday 20th May 9am Class 3 
Family Learning Activity 

Friday 23rd May – Class 4 visit 
to Eureka! 

Friday 23rd May – Whole 
School skipping day 

Monday May 26th – Friday 
30th May – Half term holiday 

W/B 9th June – Y1 Phonic 
Screen Check 

W/B 2nd June and 9th June – 
Year 4 Multiplication Check  

Thursday 12th June – Class 5 
visit to Weston Park Museum 

Tuesday 17th June – Whole 
Class photos 

Thursday 19th June – F2 
Family learning activity 

Friday 20th June – Whole 
school science workshop day 

 

 

 
 

 

Attendance 

The gates open at 8.45am each 

morning and close at 9am.  

 

To report a child’s absence 

please contact the school 

office on  01709 740879. 

                 

Our attendance champions this 

week are Class 3 with 100%! 

To report a child’s absence 

please contact the school 

office on 01709 740879. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to this week’s most 

regular home readers-                    

CLASS 2!

2! 

 


